From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher

Subject: FW: DP Murphy Inc. Borden Application for Gas station
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:10:30 AM

----- Original Message-----

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 1:23 PM
Subject: FW: DP Murphy Inc. Borden Application for Gas station

From: Carole Gordon [mailto:clynngordonl@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 12:32 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@jirac.pe.ca>
Subject: DP Murphy Inc. Borden Application for Gas station

To whom it may Concern:

We would like to formally object to the application for DP Murphy Inc. to build another gas bar/station in
Borden/Carleton. There are already 3 stations in a community of 788 residents. A fourth would most likely cause
one or more to have to close their doors. Howatt’s and Cerreti’s are family owned and have been serving the
community for decades.

Please accept this e-mail as our formal objection.

Sincerely,
Carole and Stan Gordon

Sent from my iPad
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